
 

  Human Relations  
  Commission Memorandum 
 

 

 
 
TO: COMMUNITY POLICE REVIEW COMMISSION      DATE: MAY 23, 2024 
  
FROM:  HOUSING AND HUMAN SERVICES  WARDS: ALL  
 DEPARTMENT 
 
SUBJECT: PRESENTATION FROM THE RIVERSIDE UNIVERSITY HEALTH SYSTEMS 

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH TEAM 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive a presentation from the Riverside University Health Systems Behavioral Health Team. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Human Relations Commission receive a presentation from the Riverside University 
Health Systems Behavioral Health Team. 
  
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
In recognition of Mental Health Awareness Month, the Human Relations Commission will receive 
a presentation from the Riverside University Health Systems Behavioral Health Team regarding 
programs and resources available to the community. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Approved by: Megan Stoye, Housing and Human Services Deputy Director  
 
 
 
 
 


